

MEETING AGENDA

1. Call to Order: 12:05 PM
2. Roll Call and Verification of Quorum (8): 13/13 **Quorum is Verified**

Name	Email	Initial	Final
Chair Hameed	sgasba@ucf.edu	P	P
Vice-Chair Vasquez	sgagap@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Al-Qudah	sga_sc1@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Beneche	sga_sci2@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Courts	sga_sci5@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Gimenez-Valero	sga_sci8@ucf.edu	P	E
Senator Hashimi		P	E
Senator Hendry	sgacreol1@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Lim	sga_ba4@ucf.edu	P	E
Senator Metellus	sgaecs10@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Renda	sgsci12@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Richmond	sgasci13@ucf.edu	E (P@12:40)	P
Senator Widerberg	sga_med2@ucf.edu	P	P
LJR Representative	sga_ljr@ucf.edu	E	E
Pro Tempore Representative	sga_pro@ucf.edu	P	P

3. Approval of Minutes: [07/09/24](#)
 - a. **Approved by GC**
4. Approval of the Agenda:
 - a. **Approved by GC**
5. Open Forum
 - a. None.
6. Announcements from the Chair-

- a. Hello everyone! I hope you're all having a great day.
 - b. Today we're just gonna talk about some initiative updates!
 - c. Caucus leadership meeting went well.
 - d. Emails
 - e. Making a request for a sba concern form graphic to use when tabling and to post.
I'm also asking to update the SBA logo
 - f. With summer semester coming to an end in like 2 weeks, let me know if there's anything you'd like to change about meetings.
 - g. We most likely might not have a meeting on the 30th cause of finals week (I have a final) depending on if we have any pressing business.
 - h. If you have any questions or need help, please reach out!
7. Announcements from the Vice-Chair-
- a. Have a good week

- iv. Protestor safety:
 - 1. None
- v. Solidifying student bands on campus: Hashimi
 - 1. Hashimi: Emailed Band RSOs to discuss funding issues, and questions they may have.
- vi. MyUCF prefix updates: Beneche:
 - 1. Beneche: Not many updates, waiting for Brian Boyd to follow-up on what we discussed last meeting. We know they have the information in the portal, waiting for it to be integrated. Initiative will get done, but may take time.
- vii. AI in the classroom: Hendry
 - 1. Hendry: Drafted up some questions, scale questions, mc, free response, please look through it, and give input. Make revisions on it over the next week.
 - 2. https://docs.google.com/document/d/1N96LRW3Y4hOcbam_6UjjaA2PtatChrSqQ3rUj6YyTOg/edit?usp=sharing
- viii. Gender Neutral Bathroom Map: Gimenez-Valero
 - 1. Gimenez-Valero: LGBTQ services, already came out with their own map, will make it pocket sized, email UCF PD with it, so that they can have them. Planning on going to the master plan meeting Tuesday, but can't make it. Want to ask about the naming of the bathrooms, because of state laws.
 - a. Vasquez: Discuss who will be providing the physical cards the officers will have on them.
 - i. Hameed: Will be sending PD an email.
- ix. Women's Health Resources: Lazo & Renda
 - 1. Lazo: Getting menstrual products on all bathrooms on campus, specifically starting at the SU. Asking about safety and sustainability of the products themselves. Discuss the possibility of vending machines that provide contraception and other products that may provide things for sexual health. Specifically combating the hours of pharmacy, etc. If you would like to participate and add onto this, please let me know.
 - a. Hameed: I think this is a good idea, popularity.
 - b. Vasquez: I think that if there are scantron vending machines there should be vending machines for these products.
- x. Pre-Health Pre-Law Advising: Richmond
 - 1. None
- xi. Composting on Campus: Widerberg
 - 1. Widerberg: I never heard back from Senator Shanun. Is he a senator still?
 - a. Hameed: Yes, based on LJR's decision.

b. Widerberg: Will reach out to him again.

xii. Crosswalk: Lim

1. Lim: Updates for Apollo crosswalk, emailed Apollo building manager. Public hearing at the master plan, plan on attending. A review period, where we can submit comments, opens August 1st will be submitting.

xiii. Lighting: Hameed

1. Hameed: Emailed facilities, will set up a time for meeting about this. Everyone's on vacation right now, so hopefully will have info soon.

xiv. Student Legal Services Resources: Vasquez

1. Vasquez: Had a meeting with SLS, with Senator Varela, Chair Hameed, and I. We discussed what info we should see on the cards the officers should carry on them, to hand out to students that get arrested or face any legal troubles.

c. Concern Form

i.

12. Member Discussion:

13. Miscellaneous Business:

a. Master plan meeting

- i. July 23rd, 2024 6:30pm. Carpool, let us know!

b. Ice Breaker: Say one nice thing about yourself

- i. Hendry: I have great hair
- ii. Metellus: I love my personality, +1000 Aura
- iii. Al-Qudah: I really like how creative and passionate I am.
- iv. Widerberg: I love how determined I am
- v. Beneche: I like my eyelashes
- vi. Richmond: I have great style, found a love for listening

P - Present

A - Absent

MTD - Move to Debate

MTV - Move to Vote

MTA - Move to Amend

PP - Postpone

PPI - Postpone Indefinitely

GC - General Consent